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US BULLETI OFFICE OF 
STUDENT AFFAIRS 

February 23-27, 1981 

?:'Ionday, February 23 

4: 00·-9: 30 p .m. 

Tuesday, February 24 

10:00- a.m. 

3:00· p.m. 

7: 30: p.m. 

Wednesday, February 25 

10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, February 26 

10:00 a.m. 

5:30-6:30 p.m. 

7:30 p.m. 

Friday, February 27 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

CAMPUS INTERNSHIPS 
IN GEORGIA: 

Vol. VIII, No. 22 

Symposium on Interim Pastorates. Bethea Room. 

Chapel: Student Led Revival. Mr. Bob Willard, 
speaker. Binkley Chapel. 

Administrative officers meeting. 

Evening revival.services. Ms. Paula Clayton, 
speaker. Appleby Chapel. 

Chapel: Student Led Revival. Mr. Gerald 
Martin, speaker. Binkley Chapel; 

Chapel: Student Led Revival. Mr. Vernon 
Thompson, speaker. Binkley Chapel. 

Perspectives in Ministry dinner meeting. 
Small dining room. Dinner (5-5:30 p.m.) optional__._ 

Evening revival services. Mr. Steve Thompson, 
speaker. Appleby Chapel. 

Open hour. 
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Dr. Eugene Brisco~-. Secretary of the Department 
of Student Work for Georgia will be on campus 
March.4-5 for conferences with students inter-

ested in one year internships beginning in the summer, 1981. Dr. Brisco will 
be seeing students the afternoon of the 4th and the morning of the 5th. Please 
contact Phyllis Jackson in FIM for printed information and to schedule appoint-
ments. Internships are offered through M-4730-31. 

SOFTBALL STGN-UP: Sign-up sheets for men's and women's softball 
are posted in Appleby. The deadline to s•ign 
up is Friday, March 6. Anyone inter~sted in 

coaching a team should contact David Barrett at the gym or call 556-2148. 

STUDENT VARIETY All systems are "go" for the Student Variety 
SHOW: Show· this Saturday, February 21 at 9:00 p.m. 

Ten variety acts including Big Bird and Cookie 
Monster will perform for your entertainment. Dancers are asked to meet in the 
gym at 5:30 for practice, and groups or acts at 7:30. Call Don Bass at 
834-5683 for more information. 

(OVER) 
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PARKING REMINDER: Parking regulations will continue to be 

enforced during the spring semester. Areas 
receiving special attention will include: 

Lea Lab/Broyhill Hall lot (No student parking); Mackie Hall lot (staff/faculty 
only); Rear of Cafeteria (Cafeteria staff only), and Simmons lot (Simmons 
residents only). Vehicles parked in handicapped spaces without a handic~pp~d 
sticker will be ticketed. 

KEESEE DEADLINES: All students are reminded of the deadlines to 
apply for aid from the Keesee Fund for next year. 
The deadlines are: 

Summer School, 1981: March 1 
Fall and Spring, 1981-82: April 15 

Students must call or write to the fund to obtain applications. Contact 
Mr. W. R. Broaddus, Jr., Charles B. Keese Educational Fund, P. 0. Box 3748, 
Martinsville, Va. 24112 or call (703) 632-2229. 

GRADUATING SENIORS: The Holiday Inn-North, 2815 North Blvd. in 
Raleigh, has set aside 100 rooms at a special 
rate for families of Southeastern graduates on 

May 15. The special rate is $32.00 per room with no limit on the number of 
persons in each room. Advance reservations must be made by May 1, 1981. 

• Reservation cards are available in the Student Affairs office. Cards may be 
returned by mail or to the Student Affairs office. 

METHODIST INTERVIEWS: Rev. Joseph Bethea, District Superinterdent of 
Rockingham and Rev. Jack L. Hunter, District 

. . Superintendent of the Rocky Mount district will 
.be on campus to interview students interested in relating to N. C. Conference 
_of the Methodist Church, Tuesday, March 3, 1981. A reception for all 
Methodist students will be held in the Bethea Room at 10:30 a.m. Sign up in 
the FIM office. 

FOREIGN MISSION 
BOARD REP: 

FIM office. 

CAMP CHAPLAIN: 

ESTHER ADAMS 
SEMINAR: 

Mr. Norman Burnes, Personnel Consultant with the 
FMB, will be on campus March 4-6 to talk with 
any student interested in missions. Sign up in 

If you are interested in working at a scout camp 
near Greensboro as a resident chaplain during 
the summer, please check with the FIM office. 

The third Esther Ada.ms Seminar for Student Wives 
will be held Monday, March 2 in the Bethea 
Room at 7:30 p.m. Mrs. Roger Crook will be 

• speaking on topics related to the changing role of the minister's wi·f e. Free 
child care will be available at the Wake Forest Baptist Church. Child care 
reservations must be made no later than 4:30 p.m., Friday, February 27 in 
Student Affairs office, ext. 263 . 

. SPRING· CONFERENCE: The spring conference-, "Education .. for the 80' s", 
will be held on the Southeastern campus March 
17-20. More details later. Contact Lynn Hamner 

or Dr. Bruce Powers for information. 

Materiai for the Campus Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon on Wednesday. 
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